
St Iggy’s Babies & Toddlers 

 

Are you a Mum, Dad or Carer at home with a baby or toddler?  

 Would you like to meet up with other Mums, Dads & Carers?   

St Ignatius is running a group for you.   

Starting Fri 2nd February, and continuing throughout the school term, we invite you to come along 

with your child to the Parish Hall, 9am - 10.30am to share time with each other in a friendly relaxed 

atmosphere.  

 

 No charge. 

 

 Just come along and enjoy.  

   

Please contact the Parish Office on 8332 0600 or email office@norwoodparish.org.au  

with any queries. 
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